
FEDERAL RESERVE BOARD 

WASHINGTON 

ADDRESS OFFICIAL CORRESPONDENCE TO 
THE FEDERAL RESERVE BOARD X-7084 

February 10, 1932. 

SUBJECT? New Issue Treasury B i l l s . 

Dear S i r : 

In connection with te legraphic t r ansac t ions in 

Government s e c u r i t i e s between Federal reserve banks, the 

code word "NOXDATED" has been designated to cover a new 

i ssue of Treasury B i l l s , dated February 15, 1932, and ^ 

maturing May 18, 1932. 

This word should be inse r t ed in the Federal r e -

serve te legraph code book, fol lowing the supplemental code 

word "HOXDASH" on Page 172. 

Very t r u l y yours, 

E. M. McClelland, 
Assis tant Secre ta ry . 

TO GOVERNORS OF ALL F. R. BANKS. 
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